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Learning Letter 

Focus on Phonics/Spelling 

This week we have been learning how to 

spell the tricky words could, should, would. 

It was good to hear so much positive feed-

back about the change from spellings to 

dictations during Parents Evening. 
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Our Learning Journey 

We have had the most wonderful week of 

learning. We started off my having a South 

African Day on Monday where we had the 

opportunity to taste lots of different South 

African food. We loved trying the bobotie 

and koeksisters. We also tried mango and 

biltong. A BIG THANK YOU to Mrs Haydon 

for cooking. We are very lucky to have you.  

 

We also enjoyed seeing photographs from 

South Africa particularly of the animals. 

 

In Art we made a South African sunset 

which looks very effective. We can’t wait to 

share them with you. 

 

In Geography we continued our learning on 

the continents and researched key facts 

about each one. 

 

In Maths we have been learning about      

column addition and subtraction.   

Parents in Partnership 

Thank you to everyone who came to Parents 

Evening this week. I just wanted to say again 

how proud I am of all the children. They are 

making excellent progress. 

Star Learners 

All of Kingfisher Class 

for trying new and           

different foods. Well 

done! 


